

Church Langton CE (Aided) Primary School

Stonton Road Church Langton Leicestershire LE16 7SZ

Tel: 01858 545237 Email: admin@churchlangton.leics.sch.uk

Headteacher: Mr Stephen Roddy

Deputy Headteacher: Mrs Jennie Edwards

Website: www.churchlangton.leics.sch.uk Twitter: @churchlangtonps

Friday 9th December 2016

Dear Parents and Carers,

Nativity performance

Very well done to the pupils in years one and two who brought smiles to everyone in the audience during their performance of 'Lights, Camels, Action!' It was super to see them enjoying themselves so much during the show, thanks to all the staff involved in preparing for the performances.

4+ Christmas performance

For the first time, our youngest class, the four plus, presented their own Christmas performance. They did an excellent job in singing, dancing and even acting out their own Christmas story to the audience of proud parents and grandparents. A fantastic achievement at the end of their first term at school, well done to Mrs Edwards and all of the four plus staff.

Music Performance

The children had a great time performing the pieces they have been learning this term. Mr Kirkland has been busy developing their skills in many different musical techniques and it was particularly good to hear year five perform on the Taiko drums for the first time. Thanks to all who attended.

Christmas Service

We are looking forward to marking the end of term with our Christmas service at St Peter's Church on Friday 16th December at 9.00am. The service will be led by myself and Rev Janet and is open to parents and carers who will have a chance to join in some traditional carols and hear the children sing some of the songs they have learnt this term.

Parent Survey

Thank you to those who have completed our parent survey which can be found under the Contact Us section of the school website.

https://www.churchlangton.leics.sch.uk/contact-us/parent-survey/

Please take the time to share your views. You will also find a link to the Ofsted Parent View website which is also an important way to share your views on our school. If you would like a paper copy of the parent survey please contact the school office.

Admissions

The closing date for applications for admission for autumn 2017 is Sunday 15th January 2017. Applications should be made through the Leicestershire County Council website, a link to which is available on the admissions page of our website.

Football match

Well done to the pupils from years five and six who represented the school in a match against Tugby primary school on the astro-turf pitch. It is great to be able to organise additional fixtures at this time of year thanks to having this facility. Thank you to Mrs Sparkes for coaching the team.

E-Safety Tip

Discuss with your older children what they should or shouldn't be showing their younger siblings on the internet, mobile devices, games consoles and other devices.























Christmas Fair

A big thank you to all involved in organising the Christmas Fair. It was a lovely event with the children enjoying the opportunity to meet Santa and current, past and future parents of children at the school visiting the various stalls.

After School Club - FRIDAY 16th DECEMBER 2016

£4 (2pm to 3.15pm) Due to end of term early finishing time.

Afterschool club = £4 (3:15pm-4:30pm OR 4:30pm-5:30pm)

Afterschool club = £7.50 (3:15pm-5:30pm)

For any enquires or bookings Email afterschoolclub@churchlangton.leics.sch.uk OR Phone: 01858 545 237

Yours sincerely

Stephen Roddy Headteacher

Diary Dates

Monday 12th December Wednesday 14th December Friday 16th December

Tuesday 3rd January Wednesday 4th January Christmas Dinner Whole school trip to De Montfort Hall Christmas service 9.00am End of term 2.00pm Training Day Start of term